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PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Mark Del Frate <indianmad@aol.com> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, May 28, 2020 4:11 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 against Wela Street project in Kihei 

Greetings. I am against the Wela Street development in South Kihei. The proposed project will bring increased traffic to 
our quiet Kilohana Waena neighborhood and our supposedly "private" street (Hoolapa). The proposed development would 
be flooded with just a few feet rise in sea level. The project should be built on higher ground somewhere else! The 
development will only create traffic issues and destroy our natural buffer between our neighborhood and South Kihei 
Road, which should stay dedicated open space. Sincerely, Mark Del Frate 83 Hoolapa Street, Kihei, 
Hawaii 96753 indianmad@aol.com  505-459-9636 
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